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No Daylight- Saving This Year May Still Affect Device Time 
 
There will be no Daylight-Saving Time (DST) implemented in Fiji this year as per government 
advisory. However, because of previous year’s DST software patches applied by device 
manufacturers still current in your electronic device, the time on your electronic device such 
as phones, tablets, laptops could still move forward by an hour this Sunday.  
 
To avoid this, the public is advised to disable the “automatic” time setting mode on their 
device to prevent your device time moving forward by an hour this Sunday morning at 
2.00AM. 
 
Vodafone Fiji has no control on the time displayed on your device clock as this works on the 
proprietary software of the device manufacturer. However, Vodafone is proactively advising 
its users to be aware of potential changes in their device time since many users depend on 
their mobile phones to keep up with time and appointments.  The unexpected change in 
device time due to DST changes could potentially catch them off guard. 
 
If you are not sure that the time on your device is correct or not on Sunday 14th November, 
you may check the correct time by dialling *124*1*7# for Vodafone prepay, *128*1*6# for 
Inkk or *125*1*5# for post-paid or call Vodafone Call Centre on 124/444 (free) or 123 
(charged) line for confirmation of correct time. 
 


